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No thank you. Removing mail in voting counts out so many people who rely on using 

that format. Service workers have a hard time getting off work to get to a drop station. 

Voting should be made easier and more accessible, not the other way around. 

Making it difficult for groups of people is elitist and exactly the direction our country 

should not be headed. 


